Cosy Coats Is Back

This is the time of year people want to extend their help to others. A few ladies have
come together and decided that the way they want to help is to provide warm coats, boots,
snow pants hats mitts etc. to our community and out lying areas. We are requesting help
by people donating these good used items. We will accept all sizes from infant to all adult
sizes. If items need to be washed this service is also available.

The dead line date to drop these items off is November 13" 2012. Drop off spots are as
follows

Norton Elementary School

Sussex Regional High School

Sussex Elementary School

Sussex Corner Elementary School

Apohaqui Elementary School

Sussex Middle School

The date to view and pick up the clothing is November 22" from 9 am to 2pm at the
Sussex Elementary School.

If you require more information please contact Karla Kilpatrick at 432-6887, Shawney
McLean at 433-6284 or Cathy Pascoe at 432-5290. You will be able to reach us in the
evenings between 6 and 9 as we are bus drivers and not available during the day.

Tis the season, lets open our Closets and hearts and make the season warmer!

Thanking you in advance!
Sussex Area Bus Drivers




